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Philadelphia Parks & Recreation 

Scarecrow Festival 2015 

at Sister Cities Park  
Scarecrows have been lovingly created by participants at the following 

 Philadelphia Parks & Recreation facilities across the city: 

 

1.    Vare Recreation Center – 2600 Morris Street, 19145 

2.    Mayfair Recreation Center – 2990 St. Vincent Street, 19149 

3.    Hillside Recreation Center – 201 Fountain Street, 19128 

4.    Tarken Ice Rink -6250 Frontenac Street, 19111 

5.    Francisville Playground – 1737 Francis Street, 19121 

6.    McVeigh Recreation Center – 400 E. Ontario Street, 19121 

7.    Starr Garden Playground – 600 Lombard Street, 19147 

8.    Bridesburg Recreation Center – 4625 Richmond Street, 19137 

9.    Simpson Recreation Center – 1010 Arrott Street, 19124 

10. Northern Liberties Recreation Center -321 Fairmount Ave, 19123 

11. Dorothy Emanuel Recreation Center – 8500 Pickering Ave, 19150  

12. Columbus Square Playground – 1200 Wharton Street, 19147 

13. John Anderson Cultural Center – 5301 Overbrook Ave, 19131 

14. Pennypack Environmental Center – 8600A Verree Road, 19115 

15. Water Tower Recreation Center – 209 Hartwell Lane, 19118 

16. Athletic Recreation Center – 1401 N. 26th Street, 19121  
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Philadelphia Parks & Recreation 

Scarecrow Festival 2015 

Scarecrows on display at Sister Cities Park throughout October 

 

 

   Vare   Mayfair   Hillside   Tarken 

 
 

Athletic          McVeigh      Starr Garden    Bridesburg 
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Philadelphia Parks & Recreation 

Scarecrow Festival 2015 

Scarecrows on display at Sister Cities Park throughout October 
 

 

 

Simpson     Northern Liberties   Dorothy Emanuel Columbus Square 

 
 

John Anderson   Pennypack E.C.  Water Tower      Athletic 

 

 

Thank you to all who participated and helped make this program possible! 

 


